
Notice of the Filing of a Labor Condition Application with the Employment and
Training Administration

1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by HCL America, Inc. through the filing
of a Labor Condition Application with the Employment and Training Administration of the
U.S. Department of Labor.

2. One (1) such worker is being sought.

3.  This  worker  is  being  sought  in  the  occupational  classification  of  Computer
Programmers 15-1131

4. A wage of $ 122283 /yr is being offered to this worker.

5. The period of employment for which this worker is sought is 03/01/2021 to 02/29/2024

6.  The employment  will  occur  in  14980 NE 31st  St.  Suite 300 3rd Floor  Redmond
Washington 98052\700 W Mineral Ave Littleton Colorado 80120

7. The Labor Condition Application is available for public inspection at the offices of HCL
America INC ,330 Potrero Avenue ,Sunnyvale ,CA 94085

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application
and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed
with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor.


